

The Honorable, President-elect of the United States Donald Trump

The Honorable, Vice President-elect of the United States Mike Pence

> Konzervativní strana (the Conservative Party) Římská 26 120 00 PRAHA 2 Czech Republic

Prague, 10th November 2016

Dear Mr. Trump and Mr. Pence,

On behalf of the Conservative Party of the Czech Republic, I would like to congratulate you on your great electoral success. Your victory following a hard-fought campaign is an important swing of the political pendulum away from political correctness. Let us believe that the same will happen next years in another countries of the West where I personally hope that your victory should bring to the world fresh inspire changes based on the values of freedom, democracy, and enterprise.

We shall very carefully watch your opinions and policies to learn from your success, in order to prepare the ground for the much needed Conservatism in our own country. We have a great regard for the Euro-Atlantic alliance and assure you of our endorsement in reinstatement of common Western values.

With an expression of deep respect and admiration,

Jan Kubalčík

The Vice-chairman of the Conservative Party of the Czech Republic

Římská 26 • 120 00 Praha 2 • mobil: +420 739 584 137

IČ: 15271960 • č. ú.: 1970096319/0800 • e-mail: info@konzervativnistrana.cz • www.konzervativnistrana.cz